
 

 

 

 

 

30th August, 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent (s)/Guardian(s), 

There will be a 3rd Year Religious Education Field Trip/Retreat in the Burren on 

Monday, 9th September. 

We will be visiting the sites of Temple Cronan and Poulnabrone. Pius Murray 

will be our guide and lead us on retreat for the day. 

The bus will leave the school at 9.00a.m and return for buses at 3:50pm, The 

cost for the day is €20.  You will receive a link from Way2Pay shortly. Please 

kindly make payment by Tuesday 3rd September. 

Please follow the second link included in the SMS you received to confirm that 

your child has permission to travel. 

 

 Yours in Faith, 

Joanne O’ Brien & Valerie Fitzsimons. ( R.E Teachers)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


